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NEWS RELEASE – City of Terrace Welcomes New RCMP Officer In Charge 
 
 
 
 
The City of Terrace will welcome our new Officer In Charge (OIC) in November 2018.  
 
Inspector Jayson Lucash joins the Terrace RCMP Detachment after 22 years of service working in various 
detachments throughout the Lower Mainland, North and Southeast Districts. During this time, he has 
worked as a general duty officer, a traffic services officer, a watch commander as well as a detachment 
commander.  
 
Inspector Lucash received his commission in April 2017 and assumed the duties of the OIC Traffic Services 
for the North District.  
 
We look forward to welcoming Inspector Lucash to the community later this fall. 
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